
 
 

MANITOBA SAFETY WORKERS:   PEOPLE  PASSION & PREVENTION 
 

SPONSORSHIP AND PRIZE DONATIONS 
 

To recognize and celebrate North American Occupational Safety and Health week 2025, and to emphasize the 

Importance of workplace safety, particularly for new and young workers, Protec Hearing Inc., and the Incident 

Prevention Association of Manitoba are holding a Bingo Bowl on May 8, 2025 at the Polo Park Bowling Lanes. 
 

It Is a fun event, with competition, prizes and food, and the net proceeds from the event will be donated to the 

Richard Bevan Memorial Fund established by IPAM through The Winnipeg Foundation, to support adult students 

in the RRC Polytech Occupational Health and Safety Course (go to www.Ipam-manitoba.com for more 

Information).   
 

You are invited to attend the event.  Also, we would sincerely appreciate it if you would consider either donating 

prizes for the silent auction and/or participate as an event sponsor.  All sponsors will be recognized verbally at 

the event, on event signage as well as through our promotion and web site.  The levels of sponsorship 

are: 
 

Check (     ) the level(s) of participation you would like - 
 

 □  5 Pin Sponsor:  $500.00 □  Strike Sponsor:  $1,000.00 

 □  3 Pin Sponsor:  $300.00 □  Spare Sponsor:  $   750.00 

 □  2 Pin Sponsor:  $200.00 

 □  1 Pin Sponsor:  $100.00 □  I will donate a prize for the Silent Auction! 
 

 
CONTACT PERSON:    
 
COMPANY NAME:  
 

EMAIL  PHONE #  
 

____Invoice to:  Name:  EMAIL  
____Payment will be made at the event. 
 
If you are donating prizes, what will you be donating: VALUE: $  
 

Thank you for participating in this fun - raiser event! 
 
               HOSTED BY:                              SUPPORTED BY: 

                      


